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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of Cuba and thanks for the presentation of its national report. 
We welcome a progress made towards strengthening of legislative and institutional capacities for promotion and protection of human rights. We encourage the Government to adopt specific legislation on violence against women and to develop a comprehensive strategy and action plan to provide adequate assistance and protection to women victims of violence.
Montenegro makes following recommendations:

1. to establish an independent national human rights institution in compliance with the Paris Principles;
2. to revise current legislation in order to explicitly prohibit a corporal punishment of children in all settings, including at home. 

Thank you!
